COMMISSIO



Robin Kennedy Spokane Tribe of Indians 1025 W. Indiana Ave Spokane, WA 99205

June 26, 2020

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 621 Woodland Square Loop S. E., Lacey, WA 98503 P. O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Johnson,

I am writing to inform you that the Spokane Tribe Telecommunications, LLC is closed as of June 6, 2020, due to political issues within the Spokane Tribe of Indians. Therefore I am cancelling the Company registration as a telecommunications company in Washington State. In addition to cancelling the Company registration as a competitive telecommunications company effective March 4, 2020, granted by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic that resulted in a Washington State, State-Wide Shut-Down in March 2020, the Spokane Tribe Telecommunications Exchange, LLC, had not established direct wholesale telecommunications telephone service to any subscribers. The Spokane Tribe Telecommunications Exchange, LLC, was a reseller of telecommunications telephone service, prior to being granted a competitive telecommunications company, by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Please contact me at the information below if you have any questions or need further information regarding the Spokane Tribe Telecommunications Exchange, LLC. Due to I am the most knowledge regarding the previous Company telecommunications telephone services.

Sincerely,

Robin Kennedy

Technology Advancement Officer

Robin.kennedy@spokanetribe.com

1025 W. Indiana Ave. Spokane, WA 99208 (360) 840-6995